
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Northbridge School Building Committee 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 6:30 PM 

**Revised March 16, 2020** 
Meeting will take place via a conference call amongst board members 

Meeting minutes will be posted to the website. 
 

**Gov. Charlie Baker issued an Executive Order suspending certain provisions of the open meeting law due 
to the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency. 

 
The order is intended to enable public bodies to carry out their responsibilities while adhering to public 

health recommendations regarding social distancing. 
 

The order relieves public bodies from the requirement in the open meeting law that meetings be conducted in 
a public place that is open and physically accessible to the public, provided that the public body makes 

provision to ensure public access to the deliberations of the public body through adequate, alternative means.  
 

A municipal public body that for reasons of economic hardship and despite best efforts is unable to provide 
alternative means of public access in real time may instead post on its municipal website a full and complete 
transcript, recording, or other comprehensive record of the proceedings as soon as practicable afterwards.** 

 
 

I.  Call to Order (6:30) 

II. Public Comment 

III. Approval of Minutes 

IV. Approval of Invoices and Commitments 

V. New or Old Business 

VI. Committee Questions 

VII.  Next Meeting: 

• April 21, 2020 

VIII. Adjournment 
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                                                Michael LeBrasseur, Chairperson, mlebrasseur@nps.org,  
                                     Brian Paulhus, Bethany Cammarano, Steven Falconer, Robert Dziekiewicz 
 
 

It is the policy of the Northbridge Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, gender, religion, national origin, sexual 
orientation, gender identity, disability, age, or homelessness in its educational programs, services, activities, or employment. 
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